




The borrowing estimate is $449 billion higher than announced in January 2023, 

primarily due to the lower beginning-of-quarter cash balance ($322 billion), and 

projections of lower receipts and higher outlays ($117 billion). 

https://www.newyorkfed.org/markets/treasury-rollover-faq
https://home.treasury.gov/news/press-releases/jy1453
https://www.federalreserve.gov/datadownload/Download.aspx?rel=H41&series=53198152b62add5ad59ae42b6d3d720d&filetype=spreadsheetml&label=include&layout=seriescolumn&from=01/01/2002&to=01/27/2021
https://www.federalreserve.gov/datadownload/Download.aspx?rel=H41&series=53198152b62add5ad59ae42b6d3d720d&filetype=spreadsheetml&label=include&layout=seriescolumn&from=01/01/2002&to=01/27/2021


 

https://www.newyorkfed.org/markets/domestic-market-operations/monetary-policy-implementation/treasury-securities/treasury-securities-operational-details
https://www.newyorkfed.org/markets/domestic-market-operations/monetary-policy-implementation/treasury-securities/treasury-securities-operational-details
https://www.newyorkfed.org/markets/ambs_operation_schedule



